
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 20 September 2018 11:25 AM 
To: Chambers - Asbury DP; AMOD 

Cc: Ashvini Ambihaipahar; zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; 'Ben Rogers'; 'Motti, Eric'; Larsen, Inez; 
Abha Devasia 

Subject: AM2017/56 Sugar Award 2010 

 
Dear Deputy President 

 
We refer to the following request in an email received from your Associate on 14 September 2018: 

The parties are requested to confirm that the casual loading/piecework rate issue and the CEPU’s 
objection to the position in relation to the tool allowance agreed between the other parties, are the 
only outstanding issues. Confirmation is also sought that the issue in relation to the Hot Work 
Allowance has also been agreed to. This confirmation is also required by midday on Thursday 20 
September 2018. 

Amongst the award-specific issues that Ai Group has raised concerning the Sugar Industry Award 
2010, there are no outstanding issues. We understand that the ASMC and AWU will respond 
separately addressing the status of the hot work allowance issue which has been the subject of 
discussions between these parties. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

The Australian Industry Group 
51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
T: 02 9466 5521 or 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 
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